Longer walking options: (Meet at 8:10, begin walking at 8:15)

3. Corner of Wilson and Sussex near the Little Caesar’s Pizza. We will have parents who
volunteer to lead the kids to school from this location, but all parents are welcome to join in
and walk with their children. Children will hold their signs up to show that they are
participating. The route from this location will be to proceed West on Wilson, then North
on N. Martha, then West on Edward to the front of the school.

4. Corner of Doxtator and N. Martha. We will also have parents who volunteer to lead the
kids to school from this location, but all parents are welcome to join in and walk with their
children. Children will hold their signs up to show that they are participating. The route
from this location will proceed South on N. Martha, then West on Edward Street to the front
of the school. '-

It is your responsibility as a parent to ensure that your child gets to school safely, or you must provide
a responsible adult to walk to school with your child for this event. We are simply encouraging more
families to walk to school as part of the National Walk to School Day and to promote healthy habits.

We have volunteer parents to lead the activity, but they are not taking responsibility to get your child
to school. Please take the time to walk with your child to school on National Walk to School Day. This
can be a wonderful bonding opportunity for you and your family, and the Howard Learning

Community!




